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JULY 2020   

                   HEARTLAND CLUB UPDATE !!! 

Our world has truly changed since our last newsletter in February with COVID-19.  We have all had to make 
adjustments in our daily activities both at work and at home.  This has also affected the travel industry in many 
ways.  We have spoken with Pat Wackershauser from D & D Custom Travel; these are the changes at this time for 
motorcoach traveling:              
 - limited passengers on the motorcoach, spacing the passengers every other seat                                   
 - restaurants not open or offering buffet service         
 - seating in the theaters social distancing  
            - venues and attractions are currently closed – still in planning stages of reopening  
            - additional cleaning of the motorcoach during the trip  
 
After this discussion with Pat Wackershauser, we have decided to CANCEL our trips for 2020:     
 August 19 - Celebration Belle / Keys & Country Tribute     
 December 2 - The Fireside Theater / Holiday Inn  
 
Our #1 priority in making this decision is the safety of you, our friends, and customers of Farmers Savings Bank’s 
Heartland Club.   
 
We have enjoyed our travels since 1993 when Farmers Savings Bank introduced “The Heartland Club” to our 
customers.  During the past 26 years we have traveled together to beautiful parts of the country, seen some 
outstanding sites and landmarks and watched some wonderful shows and plays.  December 31, 2020 marks the 
end of “The Heartland Club” for Farmers Savings Bank.  We will truly cherish the friendships we have made these 
past years.    
 
Stay safe and Healthy – we hope to see you soon!! 
 
 
Deb Poad and Pat Forbes 
Club Coordinators 
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